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Misdirected forms sent to some ALL Kids families 
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A limited number of Children’s Health Insurance Program families were notified last week that 
some of their confidential information was sent inadvertently to other recipient families. There 
were 1,559 families involved. 
 
A contractual mailing company, Graphics and Mailing Service, Inc., sent the renewal form mail-
out in error.  The company is aware of this mistake and has provided the health department the 
mailing addresses where the forms were sent so the information can be tracked should anything 
inappropriate occur as a result of the error. 
 
The Alabama Department of Public Health has taken corrective action. The affected families 
have been advised to contact the health department with any concerns.  
 
For more information call the Children’s Health Insurance Program toll free at 1-877-774-9521. 
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